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Main housing of the
spotlight

Adapter with a circuit
selector switch for
three-circuit track

Facetted reflector for
spot or flood versions

Exchangeable light
head

Spotlight for low-
voltage halogen lamps
with integral transfor-
mer. Housing and
removable light head
form a modular system
that allows a wide
range of lighting 
options

Capsule low-voltage
halogen lamp with pin
base

Power supply and
locking of light head
onto main housing

Anti-dazzle cylinder
made of blackened
high-grade steel

Integral, conventional
transformer
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Custom designed lumi-
naire for the board-
room in the Hongkong
and Shanghai Bank.
The elliptical luminaire
(9.1 x 3.6 m) corre-
sponds to the form of
the conference table.
The inner ring of the
luminaire contains a
series of directional
spotlights, which are
aligned to the seating.
The outer ring contains
a prismatic diffuser,
which provides ambient
lighting and some spe-
cular effects.

Custom designed lumi-
naire based on a stan-
dard product: the opti-
cal system of a
conventional louvred
luminaire (below) is
used as the direct ele-
ment within a linear 
secondary reflector lu-
minaire (above).

Custom designed lumi-
naire for the coffer
ceiling in the new en-
trance to the Louvre.
Fluorescent lamps (1)
illuminate the sides of
the coffers and provide 
indirect lighting as 
an integral ceiling ele-
ment. An additional
spotlight (2) can
be used for accent
lighting.


